
Withstands all pressure –    
MEYLE-ORIGINAL exhaust gas pressure sensor (DPS)   

As DRIVER‘S BEST FRIEND we offer 24,000 solutions to make vehicles around the globe perform 
longer and more reliably so that motorists all over the world can safely rely on MEYLE quality. 

•	� Top quality down to the last detail – To increase the durability of the MEYLE-ORIGINAL exhaust gas pressure sensor and 
therefore also of the diesel particulate filter (DPF), the sensor is manufactured under clean room conditions. 

•	� Avoid consequential costs – The exhaust gas pressure sensor must be replaced immediately when it fails in order to 
prevent consequential damage being caused to the DPF. Function failure is indicated by a control light in the cockpit. 

•	� A safe bet for customers and repair professionals – The MEYLE-ORIGINAL exhaust gas pressure sensor meets the 
highest technical demands for diesel vehicles – all the way up to the Euro 6 emissions standard. 

•	� Ever greater popularity – More than 60 million diesel vehicles around the world are already covered by 19 different 
MEYLE-ORIGINAL exhaust gas pressure sensors.
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MEYLE workshop advice:
1. The MEYLE experts recommend that the exhaust gas pressure sensor (DPS) always be replaced along with  
the diesel particulate filter.
2. MEYLE recommends that the sensor pressure hose should be replaced along with the exhaust gas pressure sensor.
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